Racing takes a week off
Friday, 24 July 2009 14:37

Warning: Invalid argument supplied for foreach() in /home/content/s/e/y/seymourracing/ht
ml/plugins/system/rokcandy_system.php

on line

144

Reminder....There will be no racing this Sunday, July 26, at the Seymour Speedway because of
the Outagamie County Fair.

Racing resumes next week, Sunday August 2, with a full 5 division program on the 1/3 mile
banked clay oval.

Thanks

Dave




